
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Sub: Conduct of Preliminary Examination (Advt. No. 1/2017) from 5
th

 to 8
th

 

July, 2018 

It has come to the notice of Recruitment Cell, Rajya Sabha Secretariat that 

Snap Shots of two questions of Question Paper of Preliminary Examination held 

on 5
th

 July, 2018 (1
st
 Shift) were uploaded on social media during the Examination.  

As per the inquiry conducted by the Examination Conduction Agency (ECA) in the 

matter, it has been found that an attempt to remote access a candidate’s computer 

terminal from a different laptop was made at one of the examination centres.  The 

attempt, however, was unsuccessful due to installation of a secure browser by the 

ECA.  Further, police investigation is being conducted in the matter and 

appropriate action will be taken against the candidate and others involved in the 

matter. 

The examinations were conducted in fair and transparent manner, and no 

breach of Examination process has occurred at any centre of the examination.  

 

Recruitment Cell 

Rajya Sabha Secretariat 

20.07.2018 


